
 

 

 

 

 

Covid Advisory for Parents & Students 

 

TMSGRN/CIRC/23-24/05                11th April’ 2023  

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)! 

We hope you and your family are keeping well. As a school, the health and safety of our students 

& staff members are of the utmost priority for us. In the last few years, we have witnessed the 

gaps in learning and health risks imposed by the outbreak of the pandemic. The Millennium 

family stood together in curbing the spread of the virus and ensuring the delivery of learning for 

our students, against all odds, by observing what was necessary. As the Covid-19 cases continue 

to rise once again all over the nation, it becomes our foremost responsibility to follow 

precautionary measures to prevent the potential spread of infection on our campus amidst the 

alarming surge. 

Creating awareness among students about preventive interventions is the first step. Keeping this 

in mind, we've listed below a few important guidelines to help prevent/reduce transmission of 

not just Covid-19 virus but also other communicable seasonal flus. 

 All students must wear a face mask to school that fits well and is comfortable. Please 
ensure that your child carries a backup mask to school and that both masks are labelled 
to avoid getting confused with other children's masks. 
 

 All students must carry their own belongings (water bottles, lunch boxes, sanitizers, 
stationery, etc.) that are properly labelled. To minimise contact, we encourage them not 
to share their personal belongings with fellow students. 

 

 Avoid sending your child to school if they experience cough, cold, fever, shortness of 
breath, or other flu-like symptoms, and contact a doctor immediately to get tested. 
Please ensure that the school is notified about the same. 

 

 All students over the age of 12 must get vaccinated. Please notify the class teachers about 
the vaccination status and travel history of your child.  
 

 

 To ensure your personal safety and that of your child, please avoid public gatherings (like 
travelling to or visiting crowded places). Ensure that you follow social distancing, wear 
your masks in public, and avoid contact with anyone who is experiencing flu-like 
symptoms. 



 

 Please encourage the child to wash hands with soap and water for at least 20 seconds or 
use an alcohol-based hand sanitizer (with at least 60% alcohol content), especially before 
& after meals and using the toilet. 
 

 

 Please encourage your child to follow important social etiquette (such as using a 
handkerchief over the mouth while coughing or sneezing; sanitising the belongings before 
use; avoiding touching their face or mouth after touching walls, staircases, desks, etc.). 
 

You are requested to take initiatives to teach children these simple public health measures that 

will go a long way in preventing the spread of viral diseases. 

Please be assured that we are following appropriate measures for screening, safe operations, 

prevention, and control of COVID-19 on our campus.  

 All our staff members are vaccinated and adequately informed to follow preventive 

measures. 

 We have restricted the entry of visitors during school hours to avoid contact or 

interruptions. 

 We have separate entry & exist gates and passages for students & visitors. 

 No one is allowed inside the classrooms without a proper mask and thermal check. 

 All teaching-learning activities are being conducted, keeping in mind the necessary social 

distancing protocols. 

 All our classrooms, activity rooms, and other public areas are regularly cleaned, sanitised, 

and disinfected. The building is well-lit and properly ventilated. 

 There is adequate availability of soap, water, sanitizer, and equipment for safe garbage 

disposal in the building. 

 A dedicated doctor and nurse are available in the school infirmary to ensure the medical 

safety of students on campus. 

 

As a school, we are committed to creating a safe, nurturing, and healthy environment for our 

students and staff and request your vigilance and cooperation regarding the same. 

Please take care and stay safe! 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Dr Himani Tyagi 
Principal 
 


